SEPTEMBER 2023 Established 1934



# WINCHESTER HOME & GARDEN CLUB

### **Meetings 2023-24**

**9/20** - Rose Beecher's Home **Misty Florez - Dahlias** 

10/18 - St. Eulalia's Manion Hall Emily Kontos - A Thrifted Table Tablescapes & Collections

**11/15** - St. Eulalia's Manion Hall **Thelma Stoneman - "Through the Holidays"** 

1/17 - St. Eulalia's Manion Hall WHGC "Members Got Talent"

2/28 - St. Eulalia's Manion Hall Fred Csibi-Levin "How to make a good macaron"

3/20 - St. Eulalia's Manion Hall Corinne Emerick - "Art in Bloom"

**4/24** - St. Eulalia's Manion Hall Jana Milbocker - 'Pots with Pizzaz'

#### Dear Garden Club Friends:

Happy September. We are very excited about the 2023-2024 WHGC season. Our first meeting will be next Wednesday, September 20th in the lovely garden of member Rose Beecher. Rose's address is 6 Mystic Valley Parkway. Parking is limited so please consider carpooling if you can. I have contacted the Safety Officer and let him know there will be many cars in that area on that day and asked for forgiveness with ticketing!

#### http://evite.me/yzkZPwhp6v

Lunch will be served at 11:30 and we would like to start the meeting at 12:15. Our very own Misty Florez will be presenting on her passion "Dahlias". As some of you may know, Misty and Carol Palmer founded the Yankee Dahlia Society (yankeedahliasociety.com). Take a look at their website to learn more.





We are happy to say we have some wonderful programs planned for you. Topics range from A Thrifted Table to Holiday Floral Design to How to make a good Macaron to Pots with Pizzazz! We think there is something of true interest for everyone!

Misty's beautiful dahlias from last year at Rose's garden.

SEPTEMBER 2023 Established 1934

Last year we voted to have Garden Club supply the sandwiches for our lunches with members supporting additions to compliment the luncheon. The Board will be taken on that role for September. Going forward, each month we will ask members for their participation and this will be done alphabetically. A friendly reminder will be sent to you when it is your time to participate.

Some fun news to share. The Reading Garden Club has extended an invitation to the Winchester Home and Garden Club to be part of a special program they are hosting in October. Please see the invite below:

## "From the White House to Your House" Joint Meeting on Tuesday, October 17th at 6:15pm

Presented by Ruth Loiseau

The Reading Garden Club is hosting the Joint Meeting this year. It will be held at St Agnes Parish Hall, 186 Woburn Street in Reading. The meeting will begin at 6:15 pm for refreshments and business with the speaker beginning at 7:00 and ending at 8:30. We are thrilled to have Ruth Loiseau, who will speak on her position as florist at the White House. A slide show behind her talk will showcase floral arrangements she has done through 6 administrations. She will demonstrate 7 arrangements which will be raffled off at the end of the program.

Please don't forget to respond to the evite sent to you this week. Your response helps us know how many plan to attend and helps us make sure we have enough food for all of you!

We can't wait to see everyone on the 20th!!

Best, Cathy and Dot





